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TOKYO RADIATOR MFG. CO., LTD. 

 

 

 

We received a letter of appreciation for our health management 

 

 

 

As part of our activities to realize a sustainable society in our medium-term management 

plan "TRS Vision-2025" announced in May 2021, we have set the goal of maintaining 

our certification as a Health Management Excellent Corporation. 

 

We are pleased to inform you that through the above activities, our efforts to promote 

employee health and our contributions to the spread of health management have been 

recognized and our company has been awarded a letter of appreciation from the Mayor 

of Fujisawa. 

 

1. Contents 

On November 26, 2024, the Mayor of Fujisawa presented our company with a letter of 

appreciation. 

 

2. Reason for the award 

This letter of appreciation was presented to companies (2 companies in the large 

corporation category and 26 companies in the small and medium-sized corporation 

category) that are headquartered in Fujisawa City and are recognized for their efforts to 

promote employee health and their contributions to the spread of health management. Our 

company received the letter in the large corporation category. 

 



 

 

 

Since our certification as a Health Management Excellent Corporation in 2019, our 

certification has been renewed five times. 

We will continue to promote various health management initiatives so that our employees 

can continue to work in a healthy, energetic and creative manner. 

 

E.O.M. 


